
Sacramento’s Dine Downtown is returning and SacRT is offering FREE
rides on Friday, January 13, 2023 and Friday, January 20, 2023 during
the culinary celebration. Free rides are available on bus, light rail and
SmaRT Ride on-demand microtransit service.

Learn more about Dine Downtown by visiting:
GoDowntownSac.com/DineDowntown

To ride free, screenshot or print this free ride flyer and present it to
the bus operator or light rail fare inspection staff upon request. Only
one flyer needed per group. Valid Friday, January 13, 2023 and Friday,
January 20, 2023, from 3 p.m. until the end of service only. Please note,
SmaRT Ride service ends in the Downtown–Midtown–East Sacramento
zone at 9 p.m.

To plan your trip, visit sacrt.com/planyourtrip or call SacRT’s Customer
Service Center at  916-321-BUSS (2877). 

http://godowntownsac.com/DineDowntown

